
From:	Jeff Willoughby [jeffwill@carolina.rr.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:53 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jeff Willoughby

3514 Betterton Ln
Charlotte, NC 28269

From:	Robert Trawick [roberttrawick@mindspring.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:43 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. Net metering is an important step to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that
pollute the air and water, threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert Trawick

7401 Ridgefield Dr
cary, NC 27519



From:	Michael Strong [mstrong@nc.rr.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:42 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael Strong

618 Rosswood Road
Chapel Hill, NC 27516

From:	Daniel Addington [zeppelindan500@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:38 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Daniel Addington



76 Brevard Rd
Asheville, NC 28806

From:	Karen Flint [keralajohnson@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:35 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Karen Flint

2809 Temple Lane
Charlotte, NC 28205

From:	Darian Smith [darianjsmith@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:30 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Darian Smith



PO Box 2358
Kernersville, NC 27285

From:	John Owens [jo79bo@suddenlink.net]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:29 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

John Owens

2254 Old Oak Rd
Kinston, NC 28504

From:	john powell [fossiljohn@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:17 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

john powell

105 culpeper rd
new bern, NC 28592

From:	Kathleen Hall [khcookie6@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:07 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Hall

202 Chattel Close
Cary,  27518

From:	Billie Mann [bjatriver@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:07 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 



Thank you.

Sincerely,

Billie Mann

613 woodstock lane
613 woodstock lane
belhaven, NC 27810

From:	Beverly Kramer [besukra1@aol.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:06 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Beverly Kramer

5585 Spring Hill Church Rd
Lillington, NC 27546

From:	Wendy Horne [whorne2006@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 11:04 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar



capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Wendy Horne

PO Box 201
Carthage, NC 28327

From:	Kim Brechtel [alliqat@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:59 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change.
I might not live in NC but my environment is directly affected. Do the right thing...as in the
CORRECT thing! 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kim Brechtel

18 Barrow St
Rock Hill, SC 29730

From:	Anne Lian [anne88kayak@charter.net]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:56 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving



fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.
Anne Lian
2731 Hemlock Court
Nebo, NC

Sincerely,

Anne Lian

2731 Hemlock Court
Nebo, NC 28761

From:	Sarah Levin [sarahlevin7@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:52 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sarah Levin

210 SE 77th ST
Oak Island, NC 28465

From:	elizabeth massey [emassey1@aol.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:48 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,



I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

elizabeth massey

7658 LA roche Avenue
Savannah, GA 31406

From:	Nicolette Cagle [bluets29@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:47 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nicolette Cagle

4112 Trevor Circle
Durham,  27705

From:	kelly ayati [kellyayati@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:45 AM



To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

kelly ayati

5855 old oak ridge road
1705
greensboro, NC 27410

From:	Gail Powell [gspowell299@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:40 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gail Powell

6516 deer view dr
raleigh, NC 27606



From:	Cynthia Dillon [ddilloncd@aol.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:36 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Dillon

PO Box 2163
Blowing Rock, NC 28605

From:	Rebecca McKe [mckeer10@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:32 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rebecca McKe

Davidson
Davidson, NC 28035



From:	Glenn Tetterton [ltettert@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:18 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Glenn Tetterton

319 South Fifth Avenue
Wilmington, NC 28401

From:	Lisa Alpert [lisade81@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:17 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lisa Alpert

23 Peace St
Asheville, NC 28806

From:	Thomas Patton [thelethalaspect@yahoo.com]



Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:05 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Thomas Patton

4657 Walden Dr
Winston Salem, NC 27106

From:	Don Huneycutt [drhuneycutt@morrisbb.net]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:01 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Don Huneycutt

1 Dunean Lane
Hendersonville, NC 28739

From:	Justin Mebane [superjustin11@aol.com]



Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:58 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Justin Mebane

Covey Ln
Wilmington, NC 28411

From:	Carol Elliott [carolwelliott@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:58 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Carol Elliott



2601 Sweet Gum Dr
Hillsborough, NC 27278

From:	Brandi Reichert [brandireichert@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:47 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Brandi Reichert

1294 deaton hill dr
Charlotte, NC 28269

From:	kristine nelson [nckristinenelson@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:46 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,



kristine nelson

301 w. 8th st A-316
charlotte,  28202

From:	Jim Simmons [jgs@med.unc.edu]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:45 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jim Simmons

920 Cane Oaks Dr
Efland, NC 27243

From:	Kathryn Martin [kathy@card-blanc.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:44 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Kathryn Martin

3608 Kemble Ridge Drive
Wake Forest, NC 27587

From:	Lindsey McGowen [lindsey.mcgowen@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:43 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lindsey McGowen

703 Brooks Ave
Raleigh, NC 27607

From:	NANCY Forrest [ravenforrest@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:42 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  



Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

NANCY Forrest

2234 F Basil Holt RoAD
bURLINGTON, NC 27217

From:	Peggy Hill [louella3hk@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:41 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Peggy Hill

568 Peavine Road
Cherokee,, NC 28719

From:	Hatty Miller [hattymiller@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:36 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar



capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Hatty Miller

PO Box 2137
Pembroke, NC 28372

From:	Lauren Halbkat [lfh40@mac.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:26 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lauren Halbkat

Hogback rd
Tryon, NC 28782

From:	Betty Heater [bheater2@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:19 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,



I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Betty Heater

475 ROMANA DRIVE
Salisbury, NC 28146

From:	Ruth Lyon-Fuchs [ruthlyonfuchs@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:11 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ruth Lyon-Fuchs

11925 Honor Guard Ave
Charlotte, NC 28277

From:	Ann Eastabrooks [scarf_lady@ureach.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:07 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83



Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ann Eastabrooks

PO Box 1489
Andrews, NC 28901

From:	Donald Basham [Donald.basham@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:49 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Donald Basham

503  S. 6 th Street
Wilmington, NC 28401



From:	Lawrence Hines [lawrencehinesmassage@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:47 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lawrence Hines

32 Starmount Dr
Asheville, NC 28806

From:	Patti Ferron [11gbabies@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:47 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Patti Ferron

4801 Lawyers Road East
Wingate, NC 28174

From:	JASON HARPSTER [jdharpster@gmail.com]



Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:44 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

JASON HARPSTER

105 MAGNOLIA AVE
PINEHURST, NC 28374

From:	Sean Dennis [musictechwriter@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:42 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

The notion of not allowing electricity generated via solar panels to get sold back "to the grid" is
extremely regressive. We have been considering adding solar panels to our roof since we have
such good sun exposure, and the ability to utilize net metering is a key to us doing this and
reduce our carbon footprint. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sean Dennis

33 Rhododendron Place
Asheville, NC 28805

From:	Donald DePierro [depierro1@frontier.com]



Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:34 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. As a home owner in NC I see only
positive things coming from people being allowed to generate their own electricity. Dukes
Energies motives appear to be purely for the stock holders not the public.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Donald DePierro

131 Centennial Dr
Sanford, FL 32773

From:	Charles Gray [steve1948@aol.con]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:31 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Charles Gray

187 Fox Springs Dr
Hayescille, NC 28904



From:	Doug Wursten [dwursten@godouggo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:29 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Doug Wursten

4707 Benttree Dr
Mcleansville, NC 27301

From:	scott Schanbacher [sschanbacher@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:28 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

scott Schanbacher

27 oak hollow dr



Asheville, NC 28805

From:	beatrix mcgee [beatrixmcgee@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:27 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

beatrix mcgee

743 little laurel rd ext
Boone,  28607

From:	Louise Thompson [louisebahia@ymail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:23 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Louise Thompson



600 Merrimon Ave. Apt. 12F
Asheville, NC 28804

From:	Lindsay Clemons [Kylar0716@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:23 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lindsay Clemons

56 Morgan dr
Zebulon, NC 27597

From:	John Robbins [johnr@greathornproperties.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:18 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

John Robbins

1255 Odell School Rd



Concord, NC 28027

From:	Elizabeth Schaaf [eliz603@att.net]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:14 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Schaaf

5217 Cedarwood Creek Dr
Winston Salem, NC 27104

From:	Diane Margalotti [Robdivsa@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:11 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Diane Margalotti



1728 Maizefield Lane
Fuquay Varina, NC 27526

From:	shannon pawlak [pawlak31@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:07 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

shannon pawlak

182 Normandy Drvie
Clayton, NC 27527

From:	Mary Sewell [mssewell2009@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 8:03 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

Diversifying our energy sources is as smart as diversifying your stock portfolio. A strong, fair net
metering program is essential in growing this diversity.I?m writing to you today in support of net
metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies ensure that customers receive fair credit
for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the grid. 
Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Mary Sewell

2904 LEGION AVE
DURHAM, NC 27707

From:	Jean Carr [Jeanrcarr@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 7:56 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jean Carr

1208 College place
Raleigh, NC 27605

From:	gene daniels [gdanielsc8@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 7:50 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.



Sincerely,

gene daniels

2846 odom rd
hope mills, NC 28348

From:	Jessica England [jess.m.england@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 7:50 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jessica England

1433 North King Charles
Raleigh, NC 27610

From:	anne shipley [anne42n8@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 7:49 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than



standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

anne shipley

60 Ridgemont Road
Hendersonville, NC 28739

From:	Vada Dicey [vada.dicey@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 7:49 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Vada Dicey

1323 Seminole Dr
Greensboro, NC 27408

From:	Deni McIntyre [deni@macfoto.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 7:47 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies



ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Deni McIntyre

77 Bear Rock Road
Hendersonville, NC 28739


